
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
PROCEEDINGS 

  The Grundy County Board of Supervisors held a public hearing for the proposed property tax 
levy for fiscal year 2026 on March 24, 2025, at 8:30 a.m. Chairperson Nederhoff called the 
meeting to order with the following members present: Vandehaar, Pabst, Kopsa, and Schildroth. 
  A motion was made by Schildroth and seconded by Pabst to open the public hearing. Carried 
unanimously. 
  Motion was made by Schildroth and seconded by Kopsa to receive and place on file the proof 
of publication of the notice of public hearing as published March 14th in the Sun Courier and the 
Grundy Register. Carried unanimously. 
  Chairperson Nederhoff opened the hearing for public comments. There were three members of 
the public present. David Dreyer, Frank Haker, and Rick Lockhart asked questions about the 
proposed FY2026 Property Tax Levy. 
  The supervisors answered questions and gave feedback to everyone who was present. 
  A motion was made by Kopsa and seconded by Pabst to close the public hearing. Motion 
carried. 
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